24th November 2020

To: Parents and Carers



Dear Parent / Carer

Thank you for your ongoing support this term.

As you know, the academy needs to be well ventilated to comply with Health and Safety requirements due to Covid 19. As a result of this, I would like to share with you an addendum to our uniform policy which will be in place until Easter 2021 (or sooner should the guidance change). Students will be permitted to wear a plain black V- necked jumper underneath their blazer and a plain white t-shirt under their shirt to keep warm. Please read the attached addendum for further information.

I would also like to share with you our Christmas dinner service which will be available to all students on Thursday 10th December from all serving points. We hope that students will enjoy this service, alongside our staff, so that we can celebrate Christmas together.

If you would like any further support with anything at the academy, please do not hesitate to get in contact with your child's Head of Year.

Yours sincerely

Meyon

Melissa Relph Vice Principal

Principal: James Jackson
West Lakes Academy, Main Street, Egremont, Cumbria CA22 2DQ
Part of West Lakes Multi-Academy Trust













